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The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) is European Union (EU) legislation 
governing the collection, use and storage of personal data and will come in to effect on 25th 
May 2018.  
 
The GDPR constitutes the biggest change to the data protection regime in the EU in the last 
twenty years. It supersedes the 1995 EU Data Protection Directive and the 1998 UK Data 
Protection Act, enhancing the rights that EU individuals have over their personal data, and 
simplifying the regulatory environment for businesses by unifying regulation within the EU.  
 
Packnet Limited are fully committed to upholding the GDPR and the provisions and 
requirements put forth by it. Currently, we are undertaking internal reviews and expect to be 
fully compliant with the regulation before its effective date on 25th May 2018.  
 
Until this time, Packnet Limited considers data protection of the utmost importance and 
commit ourselves to: 
 

● Treat data security as a high priority 
● Ensure full compliance with the relevant GDPR legislation when it comes in to effect 

on 25th May 2018 
● Continue to keep our customers informed on our compliance  

 
Packnet Limited is registered with the Information Commissioner’s Office and appears on the 
Data Protection Register with registration number ZA111036.  
 
More information can be found via this link: 
https://ico.org.uk/ESDWebPages/Entry/ZA111036 
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